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Llopd's Register of Shipping,

21, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

29th November, 1932.

Dear 8ir,

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your letter
of the 24th instant intimating the freeboards assigned by
the Danish Authorities to the steamer "IRENE MARIA" in
accordance with the International Load Line Convention, 1930.

I note that the International Load Line Certificate
has been issued in this case.

Thanking you for your communication,

I am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,
pro Secretary.

The Danish Minister of Industry, Commerce and Shipping,
COPENHAGEN.

© 2019

Lloyd's Register

P F%mdatiom
\WHOL- 015




